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The Director,  5 November 2005 
General Purpose Standing Committee No.4, 
Legislative Council, 
Parliament House, 
Macquarie Street, 
Sydney,   NSW 2000. 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 

Re; Pacific Highway Upgrades; Coffs Harbour. 
 
 Over the last few years I have attended numerous CFG meetings, 
Council meetings, RTA meetings, residents meetings etc. and have made 
submissions to them and others. I have in my possession relevant documentation 
consisting of Reports, Submissions, maps, summaries, etc. etc. which would take 
weeks to read and understand. I am astounded that after all this work yet another 
enquiry is being made. 
 The RTA and Pramax have all of the detailed submissions which I have 
made as a CFG member on behalf of myself and the residents of the Bucca Valley. 
The only question which remains for us is, �when will the highway be upgraded to 
dual carriageway?� Until this happens the lives of ourselves and our families and 
friends will remain at risk each and every day. Please, please stop the buck passing 
and political maneuvering and provide us with a safe dual carriageway between 
Coffs Harbour and Woolgooolga together with the Bonville upgrade.  
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
John E Langhorn. 
 
 


